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Message from Mrs Board 

 

What another busy term we have had, as it draws 
to a close it gives us a chance to reflect.  So many 
lovely trips out and our school community 
continues to grow as the children have moved 
through their spring curriculums.    The weather 
has been lovely as we have moved into Spring, 
please remember to pack hats and sun cream for 
you child from now on.  We have also been able 
to start using our field for breaktimes, which the 
children love!  
 
Next term will bring the start of our statutory 
assessment times for Year 1 + 2 phonics 
screening, Year 2 SATs, Year 4 multiplications 
and Year 6 SATs.  As we support our Year 6 
pupils during this time, there will be a week of 
early starts for all children in school- a letter will 
come soon.   
 
As there is very little of April in school time, we 
will complete a newsletter in May to cover both 
months.  Have a wonderful Easter holiday – Mrs 
Board  

World Book Day 

 
How lovely it was for children to express their 
love for reading by dressing up as their favourite 
characters. We saw so many amazing creations 
for World Book Day- fantastic job to you all! We 
had a celebration assembly where the children 
and staff showed off their costumes, it was 
certainly a fun day had by all! Photos have been 
uploaded to our website.  
 

 

 

 



Red Nose Day 

 
 
Thank you to all that contributed to our Red Nose Day 
we raised an incredible £203.00 with the Red noses 
purchased and the own clothes day contributions- 
well done everyone!  
 

 
YR5/6 Music Performance 

 
Our Year 5/6 pupils did a great job at Snape 
Maltings in Suffolk and I hope the parents that 
joined us for their performance enjoyed it just as 
much as us. It was a very emotional performance 
and we were all so proud! 
 

Spring Workshops  

 
Monica and Eleanor are delighted with the recent 
uptake for their adult education workshops, most 
of the upcoming sessions are now fully booked, 
but they do have a few spaces remaining in their 
DIY - How to Wall Panel and Sewing - Apron 
Making workshops. 
Please note, each workshop requires advance 
booking and has a £10 fee.   
Here's the link, as the posters below don’t include 
it: Book: Apron Making Workshop 
 

 

Easter Sports Camps  

Active Education are pleased to announce that 
they will be running their popular Sports camps 
at Easter. These are great for getting children 
active and social with lots of new children they 
may have never met before, or their friends that 
also come along. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/bq7hxTrShm2voH4s9


Swimming session at Aylsham Sports Hub  

 
Please find attached a flyer detailing intensive 
swimming courses for children taking place over 
the Easter holiday at Aylsham Sports Hub.   
 

 
 

Easter Egg Hunt  

 
Please see poster from Spire Solicitors regarding 
their Easter Egg Hunt they are holding on 
Wednesday 16th April from 10am – 2pm. To enter 
visit the Spire Aylsham office to pick up your trail 
card.  

 

TACT Family Newsletter  

Please see the latest TACT Family Newsletter 
below, this is also displayed in our TACT board 
outside the reception foyer.  
 

   
 

Young Carers Lego & Wellbeing Club  

 
Young Carers Lego & Wellbeing Club will be 
held on Monday 7th April at from 12.30pm – 2pm 
at Hellesdon Library, you can enjoy an Easter 
egg colouring activity for all young carers aged 
8+ (under 8s will need to be supervised by an 
adult over 18). Working in partnership with 
Norfolk Libraries, let your imagination run free 
and enjoy spending time creating Lego 
structures whilst enjoying the surroundings of 
your local library there will also be the 
opportunity to become a library member and 
hear about what your library service has to 
offer. it's not just books! There will also be free 
hot drinks, biscuits and cookies too.  
Support available from Rowena Cove (Young 
Carers Education and Community Worker) 
No need to book but for further information 
please contact 
rowena.cove@benjaminfoundation.co.uk 
 
 



Family Learning Day at Aylsham High 
School 

Please see flyer below regarding the Family 
Learning Day at Aylsham High School on 
Saturday 21st June 2025 10am - 2pm at 
Aylsham High School. 
While it may feel far off, if the past few months 
are anything to go by, it will be here before we 
know it! This year, the day coincides with the 
longest day of the year, so our theme will be; a 
celebration of light and nature. 
 

 
 

SEND Practical Parenting Course 

 
Practical Parenting free 3-week course – 
starting on Thursday 1st May, 1.15 pm – 2.45 
pm at Bure Valley School, Aylsham  
Parent/carers of children who are on the SEN 
register at one of our trust schools, are invited to 
join a free 3-week course starting on Thursday 
1st May, 1.15 pm – 2.45 pm at Bure Valley 
School, Aylsham.  
The course will be delivered by the Norfolk 
Schools & Communities Team, who we work 
closely with. Designed around the Norfolk Steps 
Approach, this course supports parents to think 
about how to manage their relationship with their 
children and how they communicate and interact 
with them to help them to thrive.  

This is a great opportunity for parents/carers to 
share some of their concerns or worries and 
discover ways to support their child(ren) at 
home.  
Places are limited, so early booking of your 
place is recommended.  
Please complete the google form link below to 
book your place.  
Booking form for Practical Parenting course - 
starting Thursday 1st May  
Refreshments will be available on arrival each 
week.  
If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact your own school SEND or 
pastoral team in the first instance, or myself via 
the contact details below. Monica Harding, 
Family Learning and Development Officer E-
mail – mharding@tactfamilies.org or Telephone 
01263 733270 extension 213. 
 

Aylsham Sports Hub 

 
Please find flyer below regarding the various 
different activities which are on offer at Aylsham 
Sports Hub over the Easter holidays. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:mharding@tactfamilies.org


School Attendance  

Our school target is 96%, Mrs Bloomfield is our 
attendance champion and will be in contact if 
there are specific concerns about your child’s 
attendance.  
 

Month Attendance % 

September 95.5% 

October 95.6% 

November 94.3% 

December 93.9% 

January 94.4% 

February 94.88% 

March 95.09% 

 

Key Dates 

APRIL 2025 
Thurs 3rd – Presentation of Learning 
Thurs 3rd – School reports to parents 
Fri 4th – Break for the Easter Holidays 
Wed 23rd – Back to School 
 
MAY 2025 
KS1 SATS – please do not book any time of 
school during this month. 
Mon 5th - Bank Holiday – School Closed 
Tues 6th – World Asthma Day 
Mon 12th – Thurs 15th - SAT’s Week YR6, 
please do not book any time of school during 
this week 
Mon 19th – Whole school photo 
Wed 21st – Reception hearing and vision checks 
Thurs 22nd – SAW Day, parents welcome, 
please avoid breaktime 10.30am-10.45am and 
lunchtime 12noon-1pm 
Fri 23rd - School closes for half term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher Award 

 Headteacher Award  
 
 

Bodhi Outstanding motivation in his 
writing 

Amari  Perseverance with his writing 

Rose Being super awesome - always 

Eila-Rose For fabulous motivation in PE 

Bruno Showing great motivation in all 
of his learning 

Freddie Working hard with his writing 

Isaac Making great choices this week 

Mia Sh Taking such brilliant notes of 
creating a word bank to help her 

peers 

Eda Consistently trying her best all 
the time 

Joseph Being motivated and having his 
hand up in class discussions 

Archie Great motivation and 
perseverance in all work 

Pheasant 
Class 

Representing our school 
brilliantly at music for youth at 
Snape Malting. Very proud of 

you all 

Finley Being really motivated in his 
Phonics session 

Amelia W Great perseverance in all 
subjects 

Ralph Always being motivated in his 
work 

Anwyn Motivation to improve her 
handwriting along with a super 
description of the resurrection  

 
Mrs Lydia Board – Headteacher 


